
1

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
From: Ben Snapka <BSnapka@matadorresources.com>Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 3:52 PMTo: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRDCc: Cliff Humphreys; Casey Snow; Dana ArnoldSubject: Matador Production Company - C-148 Form - November Water UtilizationAttachments: 11_2016_Matador Production Company C-148.pdf

Good afternoon Mr. Bratcher,  Attached is the completed C-148 form for November 2016 associated with the Tiger Recycling Facility in Eddy County, NM operated by Matador Production Company. Please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Casey Snow at 972-371-5439 with any additional questions or concerns.   Regards, Ben Snapka Senior Fluids Technician Office: 972-371-5483 
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